
Woodrow Wilson Elementary School



Dear Woodrow Wilson families,

November, the month that many celebrate Thanksgiving!!!   We are always
thankful for your support and the positive role you play in the Wilson 
Learning community.  It doesn’t seem possible that we have already 
finished the 1st marking period of the 2021-22 school year, and teachers are 
finalizing students’ first PowerSchool report card for this school year.  
Time swiftly passes as students are working hard to meet their academic 
goals.   Our Wilson wolves are quickly learning there are great incentives 
and reward activities for meeting expected behaviors, like earning green 
tickets, our PAWS money for students to buy items at the student store on 
wheels!!   It has been exciting to recognize our students daily for their 
positive acts, and to share in our incentive rewards & activities.  We look 
forward to the coming months as we continue to grow united as a kind and
respectful learning environment working hard together as a TEAM to meet
our academic goals.   

Your Principal,
Jennifer Rosser



Principal Important reminders
- All schools are categorized by the State of CT based on student 
attendance – please remember the importance of sending your 
child to school every day.

-Arrival time - students should report to school between 8:05 – 8:30 
– instruction begins at 8:35

-Dismissal time is at 2:50 – students must be picked up on time.  
There is no afterschool supervision for students

-Absolutely no handheld manual pencil sharpeners allow at Wilson 
School 

ATTENTION PRE K & K PARENTS ONLY

PLEASE CHECK YOU CHILD’S FOLDER

FLU SHOT

IT IS MANDATORY THAT ALL PRE-K STUDENTS MUST HAVE A FLU SHOT IN
ORDER TO ATTEND SCHOOL.  YOU WILL NEED TO PROVIDE PROOF THAT 
YOUR CHILD HAS RECEIVED THEIR SHOT BY 12/23/2021.  IF THIS 
INFORMATION IS NOT PROVIDED BY 12/23/2021, YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE 
ABLE TO ATTEND SCHOOL UNTIL THEY RECEIVE THEIR FLU SHOT.

PHYSICALS PRE-K & K

PROOF OF AN UPDATED PHYSICAL MUST BE PROVIDED.  I PROVIDED A 
NOTICE ADVISING YOU OF YOUR CHILD’S DATE THAT THEIR PHYSICAL IS 
GOING TO EXPIRE.  IF THE UPDATED PHYSICAL IS NOT PROVIDED BY THE 
DATE GIVEN TO YOU, YOUR CHILD CAN NOT ATTEND SCHOOL.

IF YOUR APPOINTMENT DATE IS AFTER THE EXPIRING DATE, YOUR CHILD 
CAN NOT ATTEND SCHOOL UNTIL THE PHYSICAL IS COMPLETED. 

Any questions please contact me directly.

Thank you

Nurse Dee

 November 2nd - 
Election Day - No 
School

 November 3rdth, - 
Half Day (Dismissal
12pm)

 November 3, 
9:45am

 Wolf of the Month 
Ceremony Virtual- 
By Invite Only.

 November 11th - 
Veterans Day - No 
School

 November 24th - 
Early Dismissal – 
12:00pm 
Thanksgiving 
Recess

 November 25th & 
26th Thanksgiving 
Recess - No School

 Half day 
Wednesday are 
only first 
Wednesdays of 
the Month for 
Elementary 
Schools.

Story Subline



Wilson School

 is sponsoring a
 Thanksgiving food drive!!

Please help us collect canned goods to make 
thanksgiving baskets for our families in need.  

Please send in items by:

Wednesday, November 17th

Here is a list of possible items to send in:

Stuffing mix

Cranberry sauce

canned yams

canned corn

canned potatoes

instant mashed potatoes

gravy

broth

corn muffin mix

canned pumpkin

bread/cake mixes

rice

Canned Vegetables


